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Comments: This is my comment concerning the issue of allowing motorized vehicles into the wilderness areas.  I

can only see negative consequences to allowing faster vehicles on our wilderness trails.  I hike the Rattlesnake

wilderness frequently and having an Electric Bike, or some other fast moving vehicle, whizzing by me would

really wreck the tranquility of my hike.  It's already a challenge keeping just pedal bikes, with no extra speed,

respectful of the hikers.  

Also, faster motorized (electric or gas), bikers, or other faster kind of vehicles, will increase the potential of

conflict with the wildlife.   Please do not allow this in our wilderness areas.  

    Thank you for considering my comments.     Marta Meengs, Missoula, MT


